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In Reply Refer To:
RII:JPO
50-302

Florida Power Corporation
Attn: k'. P. Stewart. Manager

Nuclear Operations
P. O. Box 14042, Mail Stop C-4
St. Petersburg Florida 33733

Centlemen:

This Circular is provided as an early notification of a possibly sign:ficant
matter. It is expected that recipients will review the information for
possible applicability to their facilities. No specific action or response
is requestH ** this time. If further NRC evaluations so indicate, an IE

Bulletin v1.1 ie issued to recomend or request specific licensee actions.
If you have owestions regarding this matter, please contact the Director
of the approo-tete NRC Regional Of fice.

Sincerely.

* ""
c , ,. 2 e-

. %
James P. O'Reilly),,
Director

Enclosures:
1. IE Circular No. 79-10
2. List of IE Circulars
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